# Weekly Dates Letter

## Week commencing 08.05.18 Week 27

## The Sun Has Got His Hat On!

We hope that every one had a lovely bank holiday weekend and you enjoyed this beautiful weather.

Last week, we held a productive Rights Respecting School meeting. We distributed the new 'Right of the Month' to all classes. This month it is 'Every child has the right to an education.' Article 28, UN Convention on the Rights of the Child. We now have a nomination box for children to nominate peers they think are following this right particularly well.

We held the Rosary on Thursday evening straight after school in the hall. We would love for more people to join us this week. It only takes a few minutes and is a lovely way to grow closer to Our Lady with your child. And have some time to pray for those we love.

This month is 'National Walking Month.' We are part of the 'Walk to School' initiative and children receive badges if they walk to school at least once a week for 4 weeks. If you live too far away to do this, please feel free to use the Fulforth Centre to 'park and stride' any day that you wish. Happy walking!

#### Just a reminder...

Can we gently remind everyone to apply suntan cream before school or have some in school. Please also make sure your child brings a cap/sun hat to school as there's not a lot of shade in our yard.

We would also like to remind you that all children require a water bottle in school at all times and especially in the hotter weather. We currently have some paper cups left in school but once these are gone we will not be replacing them, so the children really need their own, named water bottle.

We are keen to try to encourage children to play out in all weather, as part of our OPAL developments. Please send some wellies in to school for your child in order for us to be able to do this. If you have any spare wellies that your child has grown out of we'd gladly also take them for use in school.

On May 25th there will be new General Data Processing Regulations (GDPR) in place that will govern how, why and for how long we hold yours and your children's data.

We are currently working towards making sure that we are compliant with the new Act. With this in mind, this week we will be sending out new pupil information sheets for you to complete and return to school no later that Monday 14th May.

If you have any questions about GDPR, please don't hesitate to ask.

#### Class 4 reminder

If your child is going to Kingsway, could you please make sure that your balance is paid before 18th May, unless you have already done so.

There will be a parent information meeting on Monday 18th June at 3:20pm in school to discuss what the children will need for their trip.



#### **Key dates**

#### Wednesday 9th May

Year 5 visit to Newcastle Central Mosque—will return to school before lunch

#### Thursday 10th May

8:25-8:55 Year 6 SATS Class

9.10am: Ascension Day Mass in Church.

3:20 Rosary in hall—all welcome

#### Stars of the Week

Lola, Amy B, Lilly, Liam D, Patrick, Leighton, Keira

#### **Perfect Presentation**

Hillary, Belle, Harry, Kieran H

### Writer of the week

Freddie, Freya T, Henry R, Kieran H

### Mathematician of the week

Zac M, Ola,

#### Maths awards

Zac M, Amy B, Oliver, Finley, Layla, Connor, Kieran B

#### **Top Table**

Dylan, Daisy, Leona, Jake

#### **Attendance winners**

Class 2— 100%.

Well done!